
MAIL TO: 

ARKANSAS SCENIC RIVERS LANDOWNER ASSOCIATION 
RIVER CORRIDOR DETERMINATION 

LANDOWNER RESPONSE 
TO THE OZARK NATIONAL FOREST 

Lynn Neff, 
Forest Supervisor 
Ozark National Forest 
P.O. Box 1008 
Russellville, AR 72801 

OR PHONE: Lynn Neff, 
Forest Supervisor 

or 
Joe Wallace 
Recreation Staff 

(501) 968-2354 
Ext. 234 

Please send me a detailed map showing the proposed river corridor boundaries that 
affect my property. 

I feel this way about my land being included inside the National River corridor: 

D NO - I do not want my land included inside the final river corridor boundary. 

D UNSURE - I need more information before I decide whether I want my land 
'included inside the final river corridor boundary. 

D YES - I want my land included inside the final river corridor boundary. 

Landowner Signature River 

Printed Name 

Address 

OPOZ.FSR 


